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What’s new this week………………….. 

‘All things are possible with God’ Matthew 9:26 

Dates for 

your Diary 

Stars of the week: 

3C 

3H 

3L 

Rylee M 

Casper K 

Ashton L 

4B 

4DW 

4G 

Freddie C 

Tayla K 

Olivia C 

5B 

5C 

5J 

Cameron M 

Evelyn S 

Alek RE 

6K 

6P 

6S 

Amelie L 

Adam A 

Lacie B 

Non-uniform 

Day Fri 26th 

March—£1 

donation 

MFL Day 

29th March 

PD Day 

Thurs 1st April 

Easter Hols 

2nd to 16th 

April 

Half Term 

31st May  to 

4th June 

‘Love, Laugh and Learn’ 

Easter Egg 

Comp  29th 

March 

Bank Holiday  

3rd May 

Healthy Eating Menu is a Huge HIT!!!! 

School cook, Miss Childs, made a delicious, fantastic healthy dinner for us on Healthy Eating Day! Serving up a choice of 

chicken in pitta or beef egg fried rice, which were both specially designed to be great for body and mind, Miss Childs and her 

team slaved in a hot kitchen to produce this magnificent, marvellous meal.  

Afterwards, we were even lucky enough to enjoy delightful desserts – yes even desserts can be healthy when you are at 

school! Unbelievably, carrot and cinnamon cake isn’t just a stunning sensation for your tastebuds, it’s also wholesome and 

nutritious. In addition, fresh fruit is  regularly offered with our lunches, giving everyone the opportunity to enjoy mouth-

watering juicy goodness. 

Now you’ve heard about our enjoyable, exquisite experience, is your stomach rumbling like a thunderstorm?   Then why not 

try one of these spectacular, appetizing dinners for yourself today?  By Daisy and Vincent   5B 

 

 

 

Red Nose Day 

Red nose Day is a very helpful charity for children living in 

poverty who don’t have the same things we do. We raise 

money every year by wearing red clothes and making a dona-

tion. 

The charity is called Comic Relief and there are lots of pro-

grams on the TV showing how the money is spent. People 

everywhere join in and some wear a red nose for the day.  

Ellie-May 5B 

MFL Day! 

On Monday 29th March, we will be having our half termly MFL day where the children 
will be learning French all day. There will be a special French menu available for dinner 
from the kitchen and children are allowed to dress in red, white or blue if they wish! 
We’re really looking forward to it! Merci beaucoup, Mrs Slow  


